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Comments: It is essential that the policy stay as it is, since cabins are not consistent with Wilderness. The cabins

must be phased out, as in established policy. 

The option for current permittees is now very reasonable, considering that some may have attached their lives to

the cabins, but must not be allowed to pass the permit to anyone else. 

Wilderness by definition is untrammeled, so the cabins must be phased out at the death of current permittee. 

The existing policy is a good one and should remain unchanged. 


